
My sincerest apologies. 

 

Yes, consider this my letter of resignation. 

Sitting on LACH has been an incredible opportunity over these past two years, and I'm 

extremely proud of London's record on heritage preservation.  I've seen us protect a number of 

important buildings even just over the length of time I've been involved at LACH and I'm excited 

to come back to London in a few years and see the work the group has been doing while I'm 

away. 

 

Enjoy, 

Benjamin A. Vazquez, U.E. 

 


